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Letter From Our 
Director
 Chantelle Phillips

As summer begins to wind down and schools prepare to welcome students back, it’s time to consider how best to keep our 
children safe while they are out and about in the world.

First, the library functions as a safe place for youth by partnering with the Brighton Center’s Project Safe Place. If a young person 
lets us know they need help or do not feel safe, we move them to a quiet area of the library and call the Brighton Center to ask 
for a Safe Place staff member to come to our branch to meet with the youth. You may read more about Brighton Center’s Project 
Safe Place on their website, brightoncenter.com, under the “What We Do” page. 

Second, Kentucky offers a tip line for reporting unsafe situations in school (e.g., bullying, weapons, drugs or alcohol, etc.). A 
student, parent or community member may report a concern by calling the Tip Line at (866) 393-6659 or by completing an 
online form found at safeschools.ky.gov. The site provides access to instructional videos on how the tip line works for both 
elementary and secondary students, which makes it easier to have this conversation at home.   

Additionally, in 1998, through House Bill 330, the Kentucky Center for School Safety was established, which provides 
guidance, training and resources to schools throughout the Commonwealth. Under the guidance of a fifteen-member board 
of directors, whom the governor appoints, the Center for School Safety serves as the central point for data analysis, research 
and dissemination of information about successful school safety programs. The Center also provides a wealth of information 
on topics from bus safety to mental health resources to internet safety. Their website even organizes its resources by the role a 
person plays in relationship to a school: family resource center director, food service director, parent, principal, school counselor 
and student, etc. At their site, kycss.org, you will also find a link to on-demand training videos that provide guidance for parents 
as they navigate the ever-changing world of raising kids. There’s even a training specific to grandparents raising grandchildren.

Please spend some time reviewing the resources on these websites as you prepare for the new school year. I want to thank you 
all for spending the summer with us. We look forward to serving our families during the school year by providing educational 
programs and resources to make the year a success!
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The Campbell County Public Library’s Board 

of Trustees meets at 5:30 pm on the third 

Wednesday of each month. All board meetings 

are open to the public. Next meeting dates and 

locations are listed.

Board of Trustees Meeting

NEWPORT BRANCH CLOSED:
Friday, Aug. 15 for Inventory

ALL BRANCHES CLOSED:
Sunday, Aug. 31 - Monday, Sept. 1
for Labor Day
Friday, Sept. 26 for Staff Training

Closures

AUG. 20 AT NEWPORT
SEPT. 17 AT CARRICO/FORT THOMAS
OCT. 15 AT ALEXANDRIA
NOV. 19 AT COLD SPRING

cphillips@cc-pl.org



This August, Spotlight Series will feature familiar 
friends and fresh faces as we learn about 
different aspects of the history of Kentucky
and Cincinnati. 

All presentations will be at 7 pm at our 
Newport Branch (901 E. Sixth St., Newport, KY 
41071). Register for the programs at cc-pl.org/
spotlight-series-25.

AUG. 7: BENEFACTORS OF POSTERITY 
WITH DANIEL GIFFORD

The series kicks off with a presentation from 
Daniel Gifford, author and public historian, 
on his new book, Benefactors of Posterity: The 
Founding Era of the Filson Historical Society 
1884-1899. The Filson Historical Society, based 
in Louisville, Kentucky, dedicates a variety of 
resources to enhance adult education through 
the preservation of the significant history and 
culture of the Kentucky and Ohio Valley area. 
Named after Kentucky’s first historian, this 
longstanding society takes history seriously 
with collections of original manuscripts, letters, 
diaries, photographs, architectural records and 
rare imprints.

This Year’s Spotlight Series Brings Exciting 
State and Local History Presentations

Gifford’s book and presentation will not only 
discuss the accomplishments of the Filson 
Historical Society throughout its 140 years of 
work, but will also recognize how systemic 
racism and Jim Crow culture have shaped some 
of the society’s decisions throughout its lifecycle.

AUG. 14: HISTORY OF TRAINS IN 
KENTUCKY WITH BOB HAMILTON

All aboard Bob Hamilton’s train to learn more 
about the history of trains in Kentucky! He is 
joining us from the La Grange Railroad Museum 
and Learning Center, an organization that is 
fully staffed by volunteers and one that offers a 
variety of educational experiences for all ages. 
The museum features railroad exhibits, model 
railroads, vintage train cars and a 1914 train 
station. 

Hamilton’s presentation will also include video 
footage and a selection of museum artifacts.

AUG. 21: THE UNKNOWN LEGEND OF THE 
CINCINNATI STRANGLER

J.T. Townsend is returning to the library to 
present his research on one of the important 

junctures of Cincinnati’s past, Cincinnati’s 1966 
serial killer. The Queen City is well known for 
its beautiful architecture, delicious food and 
professional sports, but, at one point in the 
1960s, it was also known as a terrifying place 
for older women. Townsend dives deep into the 
Cincinnati Strangler, an unknown force of evil 
that killed at least seven women and harmed 
many more. 

Townsend is no stranger to investigating the 
dark side of history as he has given multiple 
presentations on other mysteries such as Jack 
the Ripper, Lizzie Borden and the Lincoln 
Assassination. He captivates audiences with 
thorough presentations that bring people 
back in time to these culturally and historically 
significant moments.

Cover Story
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We Suggest FAVORITE FICTIONAL 
FRIENDSHIPS

THE HOUSE IN THE
CERULEAN SEA
by T.J. Klune
This book follows Linus Baker, a 
caseworker at the Department 
in Charge of Magical Youth, as 

LONESOME DOVE
by Larry McMurtry
I’ll have to go with the friendship 
between Gus and Woodrow in 
Lonesome Dove. They both have 
huge personalities that can’t be 
more different, but they perfectly 
complement each other. Together 
they make an iconic team, and you 
can imagine how they might be 
legends of the Old West.

— Randy Warpool
       patron services assistant

STRANGER THINGS 
Steve and Dustin in Stranger Things 
are hilarious together. They make 
the whole show.

— Dakota Guilkey
       information services assistant

LORD OF THE RINGS: THE 
FELLOWSHIP OF THE RING
by J.R.R. Tolkien
One may say that Frodo and Sam 
have the ultimate friendship, but 
I would say that the fellowship is 
one big band of brothers. Each 
friendship dynamic is unique and 
just as endearing as the last. I won’t 
choose between them. The answer 
is all of them equally.

— Bekah Napier
       branch services assistant

MY FRIENDS 
by Fredrik Backman
For my favorite fictional friendship, 
I would pick from a book I just read, 
My Friends by Fredrik Backman. The 
book begins by centering around 
a group of teenage friends in the 
summer and ultimately leads up 
to their lives as adults two decades 
later. I chose this friendship dynamic 
because, as teenagers, these kids 
didn’t have it easy. However, they 
were always there for each other 
and encouraged one another along 
the way, even into their adult lives.

— Amelia Norton
       information services assistant

PROJECT HAIL MARY 
by Andy Weir
Ryland Grace is the sole survivor on 
a desperate, last-chance mission, 
and if he fails, humanity and the 
Earth itself will perish. Except, 
right now, he doesn’t know that. 
He can’t even remember his own 
name, let alone the nature of his 
assignment or how to complete 
it. I love this book due to the fast 
pace, easily digestible science and 
fantastic friendship that develops 
from a common goal deep in space 
and far away from home.

— Clara Gerner
       adult/teen services librarian

he investigates the well-being 
of the children in Marsyas Island 
Orphanage. This book was so 
fun and sweet: reading it felt like 
receiving a big, warm hug! I love 
the friendship between each of 
the children and their caretakers. 
The recently published sequel, 
Somewhere Beyond the Sea, is 
equally full of the kids’ wholesome 
shenanigans!

— Danielle Heiert
       adult/teen services programmer
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This month offers three virtual author talks 
brought to us through our partnership 
with the Library Speakers Consortium. Join 
us throughout the month to learn more 
about science and birds with Dr. Jay Falk, 
discuss appetites and attractions with 
Casey McQuiston and learn to stay calm and 
organized with Tasha Eurich.

All talks are free! Please register at libraryc.org/
ccpl. 

THE STORIES, SCIENCE, AND HISTORY OF 
BIRDS WITH SMITHSONIAN BIOLOGIST 
JAY FALK

Falk, an evolutionary biologist and behavioral 
ecologist, studies the fascinating diversity that 
exists in different species of birds. In his talk, 
he will highlight the history of birds, famous 
bird stories and specific bird species that truly 
demonstrate their distinctiveness. Falk will also 
display the beautiful photography included in 
his book, which is sure to pique your interest!

August Is for Virtual 
Author Talks

Spread your wings and join us for what is sure 
to be an interesting talk at 2 pm on Tuesday, 
Aug. 5.

RETURNING TO ROMANCE THROUGH 
FOOD AND FLIRTY FUN IN FICTION WITH 
CASEY MCQUISTON

McQuiston is a #1 New York Times bestselling 
author of romantic comedies, and her most 
recent novel, The Pairing, brings back that 
familiar enjoyment that fans experienced in her 
hit novel, Red, White & Royal Blue. In this talk, 
McQuiston will unpack her most recent book, 
which intertwines three of everybody’s favorite 
things: love, food and good laughs. The Pairing 
follows two exes, Kit and Theo, who thought 
they were done with each other for good after 
having a terrible breakup, but end up bumping 
into each other on a lavish European food and 
wine tour. 

Don’t be shy to bring an appetite to this thrilling 
author talk at 7 pm on Wednesday, Aug. 20.

HOW TO THRIVE IN A WORLD OF CONSTANT 
CHAOS WITH ORGANIZATIONAL 
PSYCHOLOGIST DR. TASHA EURICH

Eurich understands that life can sometimes 
be busy, stressful and downright difficult to 
manage. However, she has come to say that 
you don’t have to push through and keep 
waiting for things to get better: you can take 
life into your own hands and be happy even 
with everything you have to do. Using the 
lessons and guides she introduces in her book, 
Shatterproof, Eurich will teach you how to feel 
and do better in the face of adversity using 
scientifically backed techniques. 

Become a better, new and improved you with 
Eurich at 2 pm on Thursday, Aug. 28.
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Fall Preview

NEWPORT ART BAZAAR
Save the date – Newport Art Bazaar returns 
on Saturday, Nov. 15. Visit the Newport Branch 
between 11 am and 4 pm to view work from 
local artisans. The best part? All items are 
priced at $30 or less. Vendors will be located 
throughout both levels of the Newport Branch. 

Newport Art Bazaar is a great place to get 
started on your holiday shopping or to pick out 
a new art piece for your home. Also, be sure 
to stop by the Friends Book Sale after you’re 
finished stocking up on art and crafts. The book 
sale will be held 9 am-5 pm on Saturday, Nov. 15 
in the lower level of the branch. 

Interested in participating as a vendor? We will 
begin accepting vendor applications on Monday, 
Aug. 18. Check our website (cc-pl.org) for more 
information or contact Cody Elliott, the Newport 
Branch’s adult/teen services programmer, at 
CElliott@cc-pl.org.

SIGNATURE SERIES
While we can’t share all the details just yet, we 
have some exciting plans for this fall’s Signature 
Series programs. Be on the lookout in upcoming 
newsletters for information on an author talk 
at our Fort Thomas branch and also a musical 
performance at the Newport Branch in the fall. 
We’ll also post updates to cc-pl.org/signature-
series. 

If you haven’t attended one of our Signature 
Series events before, we welcome you to join 
us for one (or all!) of our upcoming events. 
Signature Series has hosted bestselling 
authors, enthralling performers, internationally 
acclaimed musicians and more! 

FALL INTO LITERATURE:
DIGGING UP DRACULA
Sink your teeth into Fall into Literature: Digging 
Up Dracula, a thrilling three-part series hosted 
by the Cold Spring Branch. We’ll explore Bram 
Stoker’s Dracula and the enduring legacy of 
vampires in books, film and pop culture.

Beginning in October, the series kicks off with 
a deep dive into the origins of Stoker’s 1897 
masterpiece with Northern Kentucky University’s 
Sara Moore Wagner. In November, the library 
will host a panel discussion on horror special 
effects and design. We’ll close out the series 
in December with a virtual event featuring 
film historian Steven Frenzel, who will discuss 
vampires’ appearances in cinema. 

Digging Up Dracula offers something for horror 
fans, literary buffs and curious newcomers alike. 
Whether you’re a lifelong vampire fan or just 
discovering Dracula’s dark charm, this is one 
program series you won’t want to miss.

• 6 pm Tuesday, Oct. 21: Dracula With   
   Northern Kentucky University’s Sara      
   Moore Wagner

• 6 pm Tuesday, Nov. 18: Panel Discussion on  
   Horror Aesthetics

• 6 pm Tuesday, Dec. 9: Provocative Vampires   
   in the Movies With Steven Frenzel 

CAM CARES 
Formerly known as Drop Your Drawers, Cam 
Cares is the library’s annual giving campaign, 
which provides resources to public schools in 
Campbell County. In November and December, 
the library will accept new packages of socks, 
underwear and other underclothes to donate 
to schools’ Family Resource Centers. Cam Cares 
donations ensure that children have new 
undergarments available in case of accidents 
while at school or due to circumstances at home. 

Donated items can be dropped off at any of our 
library branches.
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JOIN A BOOK CLUB
Looking for a fun and rewarding way to read 
more books and meet fellow book lovers? 
Consider joining one of our many book clubs! 
We host a variety of book clubs for every age 
range and interest. 

Book clubs are a great way to explore new 
genres, engage in lively discussions and share 
different perspectives. Don’t worry if you 
haven’t joined one before—our book clubs are 
welcoming, relaxed and open to readers of all 
ages.

New members are always welcome! Visit any of 
our branches or go to cc-pl.org/book-clubs for 
more information. We can’t wait to read with you!

The Cold Spring Branch welcomes a new book 
club in August. Adult/Teen Services Programmer 
Danielle Heiert hosts You’ve Been Booked, which 
is open to ages 11-19. It is the perfect place to 
engage in interesting discussions about books 
from all types of genres that you help pick out!

Come and join Heiert every third Monday of 
the month at 3 pm starting Aug. 18. The Kane 
Chronicles: The Red Pyramid by Rick Riordan is the 
first book of many to be read in this book club. 

We sat down with Heiert to learn more about 
You’ve Been Booked.

What was the thought process behind this 
book club?

Heiert: I used to have a similar book club at 
the middle school, but I have a lot of teens who 
are homeschooled that attend programs at the 
library. So, I really wanted to create a teen book 
club that was open to teens of all ages that 
wasn’t restricted to the school they went to or if 
they were homeschooled.

Why do you think this is valuable?

Heiert: Book clubs are a great 
way to practice critical thinking 
and offer a place for all ages to 
socialize. Teens, especially, need 
more fun spaces outside of their 
school, extracurricular activities 
and work. I want teens to have 
a place to socialize and feel 
productive.

Also, talking about books with other people is a 
great way to help with reading comprehension. 
So even if they didn’t like the book, or they 
struggled to read it, teens may still enjoy talking 
about those books with other people. 

What types of books do you plan on reading 
and how are you picking the books?

Heiert: The kids are going to pick the books 
that we read! I’m going to give them an 
informational packet on several books—some 
of which I choose and others they suggest—
and they get to decide which books sound 
most interesting to them.

What book will you be beginning the book 
club with?

Heiert: We’re starting with The Kane Chronicles: 
The Red Pyramid by Rick Riordan. Anyone who 
knows me knows that I love Percy Jackson & the 
Olympians, and Rick Riordan is still my one of my 
favorite authors to this day. In the middle school 
book club, The Lightning Thief was always the book 
they kept relating everything back to. I think it’s 
a very accessible book in general, too. So, I wanted 
to give them something that they may be a little 
familiar with but was also kind of new. 

What are you most excited about?

Heiert: Teens get so excited when they talk 
about things that they’re interested in. So, I’m 
really excited to see their passion for these books 
and reading in general. I’m excited to share my 
passion with them, as well. 

If people are unsure if they should attend, 
what would you say is something about the 
group that is definitely worth coming for?

Heiert: I would say that if you’re unsure, just 
try it out! If you don’t enjoy it, it’s totally okay. 
My book clubs are always open to everyone. If 
you want to read the book but not attend the 
book club or just talk to me afterward about 
the book, then that’s also totally fine. I will say, 
though, that these book clubs are super fun and 
not formal: we’re all friends there. Also, one of 
the things we do that I really like is starting the 
meetings with some Blooket trivia relating to 
that month’s book. If they don’t have a personal 
device to bring for this, we have some that they 
can use if they register for it! 

Is there anything else you’d like patrons to 
know?

Heiert: Yes. The book club is right after school, 
and I know that can sometimes be difficult for 
transportation. So, I do have a virtual option 
available for anyone who’s not able to come to 
the library for any reason. They can join the virtual 
meeting that I will have set up from wherever. 

Story Times are on a brief hiatus for the month 
of August, but return to our library branches 
beginning Monday, Sept. 8. Each branch hosts 
weekly story times for our young patrons. Story 
times help to support children’s development, 
encourage early literacy skills and also provide 
welcoming spaces for socialization. View the 
upcoming story times schedule at cc-pl.org/events. 

The Alexandria Branch has added a new story 
time to the lineup. Branch Services Librarian 
Addie Reese hosts a Toddler Time every Tuesday 
for ages 2-3 at 11:15 am. Your little ones get 
the opportunity to listen to both fun and 

educational stories, dance with scarves and 
shakers, sing songs as a group and more! 

Toddler Time attendees can look forward to an 
exciting, fun and educational story time. “Right 
now, we sing our songs, get our scarves out and 
move around,” said Reese. “Sometimes, I’ll bring 
out the parachute for the kids to play with during 
our songs. I try to read at least two stories to the 
kids, a fun one at the beginning and an educational 
one at the end. I want to eventually start bringing 
in color association with the outside world to the 
story times, and I made an activity box that I’m 
going to start bringing in, as well.”

Story Times Return to the Library This September
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The Friends of the Campbell County Public 
Library are a dedicated volunteer group that 
supports CCPL through book sales and by 
advocacy for public libraries. Our regular book 
sales are a great way to get involved—fun to 
work, fun to shop and all for a great cause!

All proceeds go to purchasing library 
equipment, funding programming and 
supporting library staff. Each year, the Friends 
also award three scholarships to library 
employees for professional and educational 
development.

We’re excited to join the Cincy Bookstore Crawl 
Friday, Oct. 3-Sunday, Oct. 5!

Learn more at cc-pl.org/friends-of-the-
campbell-county-public-library. Annual 
membership is $10, or make a lasting impact with 
a lifetime membership for $100. Applications are 
also available at all CCPL branches.

Show Your Library Love and Join 
the Friends of the Campbell 
County Public Library!

UPCOMING BOOK
SALE DATES

Aug. 28
  9 am-noon 

Sept. 11-13
  9 am-5pm

Oct. 3
 11 am-8 pm 

Oct. 4-5
 10 am-5 pm

Oct. 23
 9 am-noon

Nov. 13-15
 9 am-5pm
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NEWPORT BOOK CLUB*
7 pm Tuesday, Aug. 5
       NEWPORT BRANCH
Listen for the Lie by Amy Tintera.

MUST READ ROMANCE* 
7 pm Thursday, Aug. 7
       FORT THOMAS BRANCH
Calling all romance readers! In this 
book club, there are no assigned books. 
Instead, members can select any book 
they would like based on a theme. 
Attendees of the monthly discussion will 
also get to select a free book to keep! 
This month’s theme: YA Romance—
Summer Vacation. 

CHALLENGING READS BOOK CLUB
7 pm Tuesday, Aug. 12
       NEWPORT BRANCH
The Parable of the Sower by Octavia Butler.

COFFEE & CONVERSATION
2 pm Wednesday, Aug. 13
       FORT THOMAS BRANCH
The Six by Loren Grush.

CUP OF CRIME
7 pm Wednesday, Aug. 13
       COLD SPRING BRANCH
Vera Wong’s Unsolicited Advice for 
Murderers by Jesse Q. Sutanto.

Adults
Filson Historical Society 1884-1899, author and 
public historian, Dr. Daniel Gifford, chronicles 
the work of the Filson Historical Society while 
simultaneously recognizing how the decisions 
made by the organization have been marred by 
systematic racism and Jim Crow culture. Stick 
around after the program for a book signing 
with Dr. Gifford.

HOXWORTH MOBILE UNIT*
10 am-4 pm Saturday, Aug. 9
       COLD SPRING BRANCH
Participate in the blood drive and make a 
difference in the lives of patients in local 
hospitals. Each unit of blood donated can 
save up to three lives! Schedule your visit at 
hoxworth.org/groups/ccpl. 

SPOTLIGHT SERIES: HISTORY OF TRAINS 
IN KENTUCKY WITH BOB HAMILTON OF 
THE LA GRANGE RAILROAD MUSEUM*
7 pm Thursday, Aug. 14
       NEWPORT BRANCH
Do you love trains and learning about history? 
You won’t want to miss Bob Hamilton of the La 
Grange Railroad Museum and Learning Center 
discuss the history of trains in Kentucky. 

MEMORY CAFÉ*
2 pm Wednesday, Aug. 20
       COLD SPRING BRANCH
This free monthly program is for those living 
with memory loss, dementia, Alzheimer’s or 
brain injuries, along with their caregivers.

VIRTUAL AUTHOR TALK: CASEY  MCQUISTON 
- RETURNING TO ROMANCE THROUGH FOOD 
AND FLIRTY FUN IN FICTION*
7 pm Wednesday, Aug. 20
DIGITAL
Bring an appetite for sizzling drama as we 
discuss New York Times bestselling author Casey 
McQuiston’s latest romantic comedy, The Pairing. 

BOOKS & BRUNCH BOOK CLUB
       ALEXANDRIA BRANCH
11:30 am Saturday, Aug. 16
The Kamogawa Food Detectives
by Hisashi Kasiwai. 

TUESDAY BOOK CLUB
10 am Tuesday, Aug. 19
       COLD SPRING BRANCH
Velvet Was the Night
by Silvia Moreno-Garcia.

6:30 pm Tuesday, Aug. 26
The Post (1136 S. Fort Thomas Ave.)

Enjoy a night of Kahoot! trivia at The Post. Each player 
on the winning team will get to select a free book to 
keep. Individuals or teams of up to eight players will 
be challenged over five rounds with six questions to 
earn points. Bring a smart device such as a smartphone, 
tablet or laptop to play. 

TRIVIA NIGHT @ THE POST
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HOXWORTH MOBILE UNIT*
10 am-4 pm Friday, Aug. 1
       FORT THOMAS BRANCH
Participate in the blood drive and make a 
difference in the lives of patients in local 
hospitals. Each unit of blood donated can 
save up to three lives! Schedule your visit at 
hoxworth.org/groups/ccpl. 

VIRTUAL SCIENCE TALK: ‘THE STORIES,  
SCIENCE AND HISTORY OF BIRDS’ WITH 
JAY FALK*
2 pm Tuesday, Aug. 5
DIGITAL
Delve into the fascinating world of birds through 
astonishing photography and clear explanations 
in this absorbing global guide, The Bird Book: The 
Stories, Science, and History of Birds. 

SPOTLIGHT SERIES: ‘BENEFACTORS OF 
POSTERITY– THE FOUNDING ERA OF THE 
FILSON HISTORICAL SOCIETY 1884-1899’ 
WITH DANIEL GIFFORD*
7 pm Thursday, Aug. 7
       NEWPORT BRANCH
In Benefactors of Posterity: The Founding Era of the 

Book D
iscussions

Programs

Programs with an asterisk (*) 
require registration.

NW

FT

NW

FT

CS

AL

CS

NW

FT

CS

CS

NW



Teens &
Tweens

Ages 11-19, unless noted

SPOTLIGHT SERIES: THE UNKNOWN 
LEGEND OF THE CINCINNATI STRANGLER 
WITH J.T. TOWNSEND*
7 pm Thursday, Aug. 21
       NEWPORT BRANCH
Join Queen City Gothic author JT Townsend 
as he takes attendees back to 1966 when 
Cincinnatians were targeted by an unknown 
serial killer. A book sale and signing will follow 
the presentation.

HOXWORTH MOBILE UNIT*
10 am-noon Thursday, Aug. 28
       NEWPORT BRANCH
Participate in the blood drive and make a 
difference in the lives of patients in local 
hospitals. Each unit of blood donated can 
save up to three lives! Schedule your visit at 
hoxworth.org/groups/ccpl. 

VIRTUAL AUTHOR TALK: ORGANIZATIONAL 
PSYCHOLOGIST DR. TASHA EURICH 
– ‘HOW TO THRIVE IN A WORLD OF 
CONSTANT CHAOS’*
2 pm Thursday, Aug. 28
DIGITAL
Learn how to master the daily grind and become 
shatterproof in a tumultuous world with key 
insights by Dr. Tasha Eurich as she talks about 
her newest book, Shatterproof: How to Thrive in 
a World of Constant Chaos (And Why Resilience 
Alone Isn’t Enough).

SENIOR PLANET: INTRO TO SLEEP 
TECHNOLOGIES*
Noon-1 pm Friday, Aug. 29
       NEWPORT BRANCH
Curious about sleep technologies that track 
sleep patterns? This lecture will discuss the 
basics of sleep technologies to help you improve 
your sleep. This program is available thanks to a 
partnership with AARP’s Senior Planet.

TWEEN BOOK CLUB*
4 pm Friday, Aug. 8
       NEWPORT BRANCH
August’s theme: School. Ages 8-14. 

MANGA TO ANIME CLUB*
4 pm Wednesday, Aug. 13
       ALEXANDRIA BRANCH
Assassination Classroom by Yusei Matsui.

YOU’VE BEEN BOOKED
3 pm Monday, Aug. 18
       COLD SPRING BRANCH
The Red Pyramid by Rick Riordan.

HOMESCHOOL BOOK TO MOVIE CLUB*
11:30 am Thursday, Aug. 21
       COLD SPRING BRANCH
The Wild Robot by Peter Brown. Register 
for a free copy of the book to keep. Ages 8-14. 

ANIME CLUB
3-5 pm Tuesdays
       NEWPORT BRANCH
Watch anime, eat snacks and hang out. 

IMPROMPTU 
3-4:45 pm Thursdays
       NEWPORT BRANCH
The time is planned, but the fun is not. Come 
hang out, eat snacks, draw, play games, watch 
anime or whatever else you want to do (as long 
as it is within library rules).

Children
Grades K-5, unless noted

CAM’S KIDS BOOK CLUB*
4:30 pm Tuesday, Aug. 19
       ALEXANDRIA BRANCH
Golden Gate: Building the Mighty Bridge 
by Elizabeth Partridge.
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Head to the lower level 
of the Newport Branch 
to the Friends Room to 
find can’t-miss deals on 
used books, DVDs, CDs, 
audiobooks and more. 

Book D
iscussions

Book D
iscussions

Programs
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AL
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ALEXANDRIA BRANCH
8333 Alexandria Pike
Alexandria, KY 41001
Valerie Davis, Branch Manager
859.572.7463 — email: alinfo@cc-pl.org

COLD SPRING BRANCH
3920 Alexandria Pike
Cold Spring, KY 41076
Dave Anderson, Branch Manager
859.781.6166 — email: csinfo@cc-pl.org

CARRICO/FORT THOMAS BRANCH
1000 Highland Avenue
Fort Thomas, KY 41075
Morgan Lockard-Ellis, Branch Manager
859.572.5033 — email: ftinfo@cc-pl.org

NEWPORT BRANCH
901 East Sixth Street
Newport, KY 41071
Valerie Davis, Branch Manager
859.572.5035 — email: nwinfo@cc-pl.org

LIBRARY EXPRESS
Pick up holds and return items
Silver Grove — Firehouse
Melbourne — St. Philip Parish Center
Westside – Northern Kentucky Scholar House

 
Cold Spring, Carrico/Fort Thomas and 
Newport Branches
Monday-Thursday 9 am – 9 pm
Friday  9 am – 7 pm
Saturday  9 am – 5 pm
Sunday  1 pm – 5 pm

Alexandria Branch
Monday-Friday 9 am – 7 pm
Saturday  9 am – 5 pm
Sunday  1 pm – 5 pm

Patron Services: 859.572.5041
Download books & music:
kyunbound.overdrive.com  
Download the library app:
cc-pl.org/app

Vi s i t  u s  o n l i n e  @  cc-pl.org ADA COMPLIANCE STATEMENT
The library makes every reasonable effort to provide equal access to all patrons. Please contact 
access@cc-pl.org or call ext. 8 at your local branch at least 72 hours prior to an event to arrange
for accommodation. All facilities and meeting rooms are ADA compliant.
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Hours

Services

Meeting and study rooms are free and open to the 
public; however, a small fee is charged for private social 
functions such as birthday parties, showers or similar 
celebrations. Fee details can be found in our Meeting 
Room and Study Room Policy, which can be viewed online 
at cc-pl.org/services/meeting-study-rooms. Please note: 
Library facilities may not be used for social fundraising 
or commercial activities, and all events must respect the 
library’s regular operations.

To learn more and reserve meeting or study rooms, visit
cc-pl.org/services/meeting-study-rooms or ask a staff member.

MEETING AND STUDY ROOMS AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC USE
Our library branches offer meeting and study rooms available to patrons and 
community organizations.


